
Helping Hands 

You, or perhaps a member you know, could use a little extra 
financial help with groceries during this holiday season. A 
generous donation from Helping Hands is giving our Centre 
the opportunity to provide a “helping hand” in the form of 
gift cards from Thrifty Foods. 

We have five $50.00 gift cards that we would love to give to 
members who find the rising costs of groceries extending 
beyond their budget. 

Please complete and return the form below to the centre in a
sealed envelope no later than Monday December 16th, 2024. 
Attention: Patti Cloutier, President; Parksville Seniors Centre. 

Your request will remain confidential between yourself and 
the Board of Directors. If we receive more than 5 
submissions, names will be drawn.

To: the Parksville Seniors Centre Board of Directors. 
Re: Helping Hands Request 
Please print clearly. 

Your name first and last _______________________________ 

Recipient's name first and last___________________________


